## Pilon, Janet

**Subject:** My Proposed 2021 Property Tax Increas

----Original Message-----

From: Sengul Kaya

Sent: May 20, 2021 5:47 PM

To: DL - Council Only <dlcouncilonly@hamilton.ca>

Cc: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: My Proposed 2021 Property Tax Increas

Mr. Mayor, Councillor Pearson and Council,

I read today that you are going to increase my property taxes by 6.8% because I'm getting better fire services.

I also read that there are many, many other properties in the city that have the same fire services, but you aren't changing their property taxes. Why? Why am I and my neighbours being treated like this?

Please fix the Tax Boundary before you approve the Tax By-law.

Kindest regards, Sengul Kaya